

Pontefract Road Snaith Goole DN14 9LB Telephone: 01405 860327 Email: office@thesnaithschool.org.uk www.thesnaithschool.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs H. Yates BA (Hons), NPQH

Dear Parent/Carer, 17th September 2025

How to keep your child safe online.

Don't forget that the Online Safety Hub is now live! You can access it for free here:

https://theeducationalliance.onlinesafetyhub.uk/



The Online Safety Hub is a brand-new online resource with lots of expert advice and guidance to help you manage your child's safety online as a parent.

It includes information on the latest hot topics when it comes to keeping children safe, such as how to manage your child's screen time, understand the latest gaming platforms, what they mean for your child's safety and lots more.

We're also offering you, as a parent, a free Qustodio account facilitating parental controls on any individual device and free premium access for 30 days. Gain more visibility on what's going on in your child's online world. Block dangerous content, introduce screen-free schedules, receive alerts for inappropriate content, keep tabs on their location and more. Follow the link to create your free account <u>Qustodio</u>.



If you have any questions about any of the above, please get in touch.

Regards

Richard Wilson Assistant Headteacher













